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 The UK wide brown crab size at maturity study has begun! Thanks to all those 
involved! 

 Latest report now available here on the population dynamic of the European 
Sea Bass, thanks go to our MSc student Abi Carroll. 

 Research summary now available here from PhD student Claire Catherall on 
the environmental impacts of the English Channel king scallop fishery. 

 We’re hoping to hold the second Isle of Man Fisheries Science Symposium in 
December. Any scientific questions you want answered? Just let Isobel 
(i.bloor@bangor.ac.uk) know and we’ll do our best to answer them at the 
meeting. Also let Isobel know if you’re a fisher that would be interested in 
attending. 

 Fishing industry questionnaires are underway in Wales. Check out 
our Welsh or English flyers or webpage for more information. By participating 
you could win a subscription to Fishing News or a new pair of Guy Cotten Bib 
and Brace Trousers (and help to ensure the future of Welsh fisheries at the 
same time)! 

 

http://fisheries-conservation.bangor.ac.uk/wales/reports.php.en#carroll
http://fisheries-conservation.bangor.ac.uk/other/reports.php.en#rsenviro
mailto:i.bloor@bangor.ac.uk
http://fisheries-conservation.bangor.ac.uk/wales/documents/Questionnaireflyerwelsh.pdf
http://fisheries-conservation.bangor.ac.uk/wales/documents/Questionnaireflyerenglish.pdf
http://fisheries-conservation.bangor.ac.uk/wales/questionnaire.php.en

